
ACADEMIC POLICIES COMMITTEE 
Monday, February 28, 2022 

2:30p.m. | UC Council Room 
MINUTES 

 
Present: Benedict, Couch, Franklin (Dineen), Matchett, Pullen (Han), Vaughan, Wieben, Wood, Yu 
Absent: Benavidez, Brewer, Kraver, Zaghlawan 
Guests: Fischer, Heiny, Larson, LaSota, Levin 
 
Call to Order 
 The meeting was called to order at 2:31pm. 
Approval of the Agenda 
 Approved with a change in the order of business to discuss the BOAC item first after Special Reports. 
Approval of the January 31, 2022 meeting minutes 
 Approved without objection. 
Announcements/Chair’s Report  

 
 
Reports from Councils:  
Graduate Council (Brewer) – No Report. 
Liberal Arts Council (Wood) – We are implementing indirect assessment and looking at the selection 

process for the Summer Bridge program LAC course offering. 
Professional Education Council (Kraver) – The State legislature is considering HB22 1220: Removing 

Barriers to Educator Preparation; the bill addresses financial obstacles teacher candidates face. 
Undergraduate Council (Dineen) – UGC also discussed the Summer Bridge program. There is ongoing 

discussion about the creation of a permanent S/U grading option; we may have something to share 
after UGC’s March meeting.  

Student Senate (Benavidez) – No Report. 
 
Special Reports 

• NR Grading Usage Policy update (Registrar) 
o Couch presented flect successful completion for respective course(s) and is not 

considered a passing grade/successful completion toward Satisfactory Academic Progress 
(SAP) per Federal Student Aid policy. 

o UNC is moving toward the use of “S” and “U” grading for courses that utilize “NR” grading 
practices. 

o As the Federal policy clarification was implemented July 1, 2021, we are applying the 
change this semester and updating “NR” grades from impacted 2021 semesters. 

 






